

Park Lane Prímary & Nursery School

Executive Head: Rob Litten **Deputy Executive Head:** Rachel Bains

Wednesday 15th May 2019

Year 2 trip to Hunstanton - Tuesday 11th June 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Tuesday 11th June, as part of our topic work on 'Beachcombers', we would like to take the Year 2 children on a visit to old and new Hunstanton. Whilst there, the children will be able to experience the sights, sounds and smells of the seaside, as well as looking at the geographical features of the coastline. We will be travelling to Hunstanton by coach, leaving Park Lane at 8.30am and will return before the end of the school day.

Children will be required to wear school uniform and comfortable footwear. Your child will also need a packed lunch and drink (no fizzy drink) in a named bag that they can carry.

All children in Year 2 are entitled to receive a Universal Free School Meal. If you would like school to provide your child with a packed lunch please leave a comment to what roll you require when paying online. The packed lunch will consist of a ham, cheese or tuna roll, a biscuit, a piece of fruit and a small bottle of water.

The cost of transport to and from Hunstanton will be £8.00 per child. Payment should be made via the school's online payment system at www.schoolgateway.com by 4th June. If you are unable to use our online payment system, please call at the school office, where they will be able to print off a Pay Point Voucher that can be paid at the Co-op, Nisa (Victory Ave only) or Delph Petrol Station. Unfortunately, if not enough contributions are received, the trip may have to be cancelled.

Should you require further information regarding the visit, please contact Mrs Brudenell or Mrs Prince.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A Brudenell

ABrudenell

Mrs A Prince